
 
 

 

 
Tuesday 14th December 2021 

Dear Butterfly Class families 

Firstly, I would like to say thank for all your support with your wonderful children.  Over this term I have seen them 

grow in confidence and make new friendships, as well make progress in reading, writing and maths.  I am very proud 

of them all.  

This term, we have been focussing on our responsibility to look after our resources, tidy up when we are finished 

with resources and put them back where we found them.  The children have tried hard and have been rewarded 

with cubes in a jar.  We have reached the top of the jar and as a recognition of their effort; we are going to have a 

Christmas party with our Teddies on the last day of term. 

Therefore, on Friday 17th December, children do not need to bring in their book bags but bring in a teddy instead.  

Please can the bear/soft toy be no bigger than medium size as they are going to join in our games.  

Next term, we are going to become explorers and learn about India.  Therefore, on our first day back to school, 

Thursday 6th January 2022, please can the children come to school as an explorer or in clothes that are good for 

exploring.  

Thank you again for all your support, I wish you a peaceful Christmas and healthy New Year. 

Kind regards 

 

Justine Watkins 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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